
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF UFA AWARDS CEREMONY EVENT 
November 8, 2023 

 

Notice is hereby given that UFA Board Members are invited to attend the  

2023 UFA Awards Ceremony 

where a quorum of the Board may be present.  

The event will take place at the address listed below. 

The Board will not take any action on any items. 
 

 

November 8, 2023, 6:00 p.m.  
JATC located at 12723 S Park Avenue 

Riverton, UT 84065 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF POSTING  

The undersigned, does hereby certify that the above agenda notice was posted on this 26th day of October 2023 on the UFA 

bulletin boards, the UFA website www.unifiedfire.org , posted on the Utah State Public Notice website 

http://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html and was emailed to at least one newspaper of general circulation with the jurisdiction of the 

public body.  

Cyndee Young, UFA Board Clerk 
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